
Kindergarten Classroom Allergy Form 
 
 

Dear Families, 
 
In anticipation of many fun and exciting Kindergarten activities this year, we are asking 
that you please take a moment and complete the bottom of this form and send it back to 
school with your child.  Please place it in an envelope marked “Allergy Form”. 
 
We know that you have already completed this information for the school nurse, 
however, it is very important to us that we know exactly what your child is allowed to 
have and what could potentially be harmful. This also helps the homeroom parents and 
other teachers become aware of any food allergies that your child may have. 
 
Please complete the bottom portion of this letter and return it on the first day of school.   
 
NO FOOD OR DRINK WILL BE GIVEN TO YOUR CHILD AT A CLASSROOM 
PARTY UNLESS THIS FORM IS RECEIVED.   
 
Thank you in advance for your help with this very important matter!   
 
Mary Amtsberg 
Melissa Browne 
 
 

Cut here 
 

 
 
 
Child’s Name _____________________________   
 
 
 
Food Allergies/Restrictions: Please explain in detail; please note any and all “hidden” 
ingredients that might affect your child. For example: My daughter had a dairy allergy 
and she was not able to eat Goldfish crackers because they contained a form of dairy.   
Write NONE if applicable: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: ____________________________________ 
 
 
_________Yes, you may share this information with other staff members and 
homeroom parents. 
 
_________No, I would prefer that you not share this information with other staff 
members and homeroom parents. 
 


